304.  M Macintyre



From: Martha Macintyre 
Subject: Copyright laws

I wish to register my objection to changes to the copyright laws that would diminish the payments to writers and journals. Small academic journals have very little income - copyright payments and subscriptions barely cover costs for most Australian academic journals. Similarly, academic books are often published by companies who do not even give royalties - so that copyright payments are the only income derived from writing.
Yours,
Martha Macintyre
Associate Professor Martha Macintyre

